
      

     FRIENDS OF SALTAIRE PRIMARY 

   SCHOOL 
        

 

13th December 2018 

 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This year, in lieu of the secret Santa shop, FOSPS have provided ingredients for your child to 
make and decorate their own Christmas decoration to bring home.  We are asking parents/ 
carers for a donation of £1 per decoration which will go to the FOSPS fund.   This can be sent 
in with your child in a named envelope clearly marked FOSPS by Weds 19th December.  
 

FOSPS wish you and your families a restful and enjoyable festive break and thank you for 

your support with this year’s events. 

Kind regards, 

Claire Willis & Eleanor Heathcote  

Co-chairs of Friends of Saltaire Primary School 
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